
Shamley Green Toad Patrol 2022 
 

 
As the weather is warming up, the annual toad, newt 
and frog migration will soon begin. Our toad 
patrollers will be active in Woodhill, Stroud and 
Madgehole Lanes, as well as around the village pond, 
Lords Hill, Hullbrook and Norley Lanes. 
 
Toads are most active on warm wet evenings, but 
they will be out on cooler, drier evenings too. Please 
drive slowly and slow down if asked to by toad patrol.  
 
You are welcome to join us any evening; we start at 
dusk, and you can stay for as long as you want. All 
you need a torch and a hi-viz jacket. For more 
information, contact Charlotte on 07971 000568 or 
charlotte.gray88@gmail.com.  
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